
50 years ago residence of Louth & the surrounding area 

joined together to form Louth Civic Trust.   
 

Concerned about the future of the townõs architectural heritage, 

Louth Civic Trust has done much to preserve it unique character ð so 

now is the time to celebrate. 

This autumn we are to hold a 50th anniversary banquet at Kenwick 

Golf Club, the exact date is to be confirmed.  Amongst the guest of 

honour will be our president , Mr David Robinson OBE who was a 

founding member of he organisation.  
 

To register an interest please emails 

louthcivictrust@gmail.com or telephone 07958453636.  

Alternatively keep up to date by liking our Facebook page.  

PARTY TIME!  

5Oth Birthday Banquet  

Message from the 

Chairman  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
50 years is a milestone for any 

organisation to reflect upon and 

celebrate however, it must also 

have an eye on the future. 

As the only charity dedicated to 

the preservation of Louthõs 

architectural heritage our role is as 

important today as it was 50 years 

ago. To continue to function 

effectively we need a large and 

active membership. We have 

recently welcomed several new  

members on to the council and  

our 50th year celebrations present 

an ideal opportunity to  continue 

this recruitment drive. You will see 

that we are using social media to 

attract younger members and keep 

our existing members informed of 

events and activities.   

We are also proposing changes to 

our subscriptions to encourage 

more active involvement. 

So if you know anyone you think 

may be interested in our heritage 

please ask them to join us. 

I hope you enjoy reading this 

newsletter and I look forward to 

seeing you at the forthcoming 

events. Letõs make the next 50 

years as successful as the last. 
 

James Laverack BLE, MRICS  

Chairman, Louth Civic Trust  
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Civic Trust embraces social media  
 

Letõs share our passion for 

Louthõs heritage. Like our      

Facebook page and message us 

with ideas for posts. 

facebook.com/LouthCT  


